
From: Greg Marek   
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 1:25 PM 
To: Melissa McCabe <Melissa.McCabe@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Re: Notice of Public Meeting - City of Barrie Employment Lands Development CIP NVCA 
UNC#20248 [20-MAY-2025] 
 
Good afternoon Melissa,  
 
Thank you for circulating the NVCA with the Notice of Public Meeting for the City’s Employment 
Lands Development Community Improvement Plan.  NVCA Planning staff has reviewed the 
proposal and has no comment or concerns.   
 
Best regards,  
 
Greg Marek, RPP, MCIP 
Senior Planner 
Supporting Bradford West Gwillimbury, Collingwood, Essa, New Tecumseth, Springwater, Wasaga 
Beach   
Nottawasaga Valley Conservation Authority 
8195 8th Line, Utopia, ON L0M 1T0 
T  705-424-1479 x242 
gmarek@nvca.on.ca | nvca.on.ca 
 
 
This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or 
distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and 
destroy all copies of the original message. 
 
 

 
From: Melissa McCabe <Melissa.McCabe@barrie.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 7, 2025 2:48 PM 
To:  Alex Nuttall <Alex.Nuttall@barrie.ca>; Bala Araniyasundaran 
<Bala.Araniyasundaran@barrie.ca>; Barb Perreault <Barb.Perreault@barrie.ca>; Carlissa McLaren 
<Carlissa.McLaren@barrie.ca>; City Council <Council@barrie.ca>; cityclerks 
<cityclerks@barrie.ca>; Dave Friary <Dave.Friary@barrie.ca>; Frank Palka 
<Frank.Palka@barrie.ca>; Jennifer Roberts <Jennifer.Roberts@barrie.ca>; Kelan Jylha 
<Kelan.Jylha@barrie.ca>; Kelly Oakley <Kelly.Oakley@barrie.ca>; Meaghan Lee 
<Meaghan.Lee@barrie.ca>; Michael Munshaw <Michael.Munshaw@barrie.ca>; Michael Prowse 
<Michael.Prowse@barrie.ca>; Michelle Banfield <Michelle.Banfield@barrie.ca>; Olga Sanchez 
<Olga.Sanchez@barrie.ca>; Ryan White <Ryan.White@barrie.ca>; Tammy Banting 
<Tammy.Banting@barrie.ca>;  
Cc: Susan Rockey <Susan.Rockey@barrie.ca>; Darcy Brooke-Bisschop <Darcy.Brooke-
Bisschop@barrie.ca>; Melissa McCabe <Melissa.McCabe@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Notice of Public Meeting - City of Barrie Employment Lands Development CIP  
 
 



Good afternoon, 
  
Attached please find the Notice of Public Meeting, by the Corporation of the City of Barrie for the 
City’s Employment Lands Development Community Improvement Plan, which is scheduled for 
Wednesday, May 28, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. 
  
Should you have any questions as to the attached Notice of Public Meeting, please contact the the 
City of Barrie Economic and Creative Development Department at: invest@barrie.ca  . 
  

Thank you, 
 
Melissa McCabe 
Development & Agreements Coordinator 
Development Services (Planning) 
*Member of ILCO since 2013 
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